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Give to Lincoln Day is May 24 
 

Today is Give to Lincoln Day! As of Tuesday evening, 

the Lincoln Quilters Guild had already received $410 in 

donations. Please consider supporting the guild and 

other local nonprofits with a donation today. The guild 

will receive a share of the $500,000 in matching funds 

based on donations received during the 

campaign. Donate online today and share this link with 

your friends and family. Checks may also be dropped 

off in person at the Lincoln Community Foundation or 

any West Gate Bank branch. Make your check payable 

to the Lincoln Community Foundation and write Lincoln 

Quilters Guild on the memo line. Visit the Give to 

Lincoln Day website to watch the leader board on May 

24 (today!). We appreciate your support! 
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